
RESOLUTION HONORING THE MEMORY OF THE LATE  

DR. DREWRY J. MARROW VINCENT 

  

 

 WHEREAS, on May 31, 2018, this community lost one of its outstanding community 

leaders with the passing of the late Dr. Drewry J. Marrow Vincent; 

 

 WHEREAS, Dr. Vincent, a native of Reidsville, North Carolina, attended public schools 

in Reidsville, graduated from Reidsville Senior High School in 1979, received a B.S. degree in 

Biology from North Carolina Central University, and went on to receive a Doctor of Dental 

Surgery from the University of North Carolina at Chapel Hill in 1988;  

 

 WHEREAS, Dr. Vincent’s dental career began in 1988 in Burlington, North Carolina 

before joining the practice of Dr. Stan Allen, DDS in 1989; 

 

WHEREAS, after practicing with Dr. Allen, Dr. Vincent opened his own practice in 

Greensboro; 

 

  WHEREAS, Dr. Vincent was an active member of Oak Springs Missionary Baptist 

Church of Stokesdale where he taught Sunday school; 

 

 WHEREAS, he was a member of the Omega Psi Phi Fraternity, Inc., an active member of 

Tau Omega graduate chapter in Greensboro, NC, member and past Sire Archon of the Sigma Pi 

Phi Boule of Greensboro, NC, member of the American Dental Association, former president of 

the Guilford County Dental Society, and member of the Greensboro Medical Society; 

 

 WHEREAS, the City Council wishes to express its sense of loss and sincere appreciation 

and gratitude for the many years of dedicated public service rendered by Dr. Drewry J. Marrow 

Vincent, the outstanding contributions he has made to the community, and the legacy he leaves. 

 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED BY THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF 

GREENSBORO: 

 

1. That the City Council wishes to express its condolences, and offer its sincere 

appreciation and gratitude for Dr. Drewry J. Marrow Vincent’s many years of 

dedicated public service.  His legacy will be remembered by the outstanding 

contributions he has made to the community. 

2. That a copy of this resolution shall be delivered to the family of the late Dr. Drewry J. 

Marrow Vincent, as a symbol of the gratitude of the people of Greensboro for his 

many contributions to this community. 

 


